
 

 

Circular No – 069 / 2023 

 

Date: 30-05-2023 

 

To 

All Members of The Association 
 

KEA CONGRATULATES THE NEWLY APPOINTED 

MINISTER OF LABOUR 

KEA has written a letter dated 27.05.2023 to Sri Santosh S. Lad, the newly 

appointed Minister of Labour, Government of Karnataka. Congratulating the Minister 

on behalf of the Association. KEA has requested for an early appointment in order 

to inform about the Association’s activities as well as discuss the important issues 

facing our state with regard to Labour Relations and Ease of Doing Business. 

A copy of the letter addressed to the Minister of Labour is attached. 

For KARNATAKA EMPLOYERS’ ASSOCIATION 

       Sd/  

   [B C Prabhakar] 

                             President 




